
IF YOUR CHILD IS ELIGIBLE FOR PUPIL PREMIUM 
Pupil Premium at Lindridge St Lawrence’s VA CE Primary 

A Parents’ Simple Guide 

By Amanda Greenow-Langford (Pupil Premium Lead) 

 

Children who are eligible (or have been eligible in the last 6 years) for free school 

meals, are also entitled to a sum of money (called “pupil premium”) paid to their school 

to boost their learning. Below we explain the ins and outs of the pupil premium for 

parents. 

 

Introduced in 2011, the pupil premium is a sum of money given to schools each year by 

the Government to improve the attainment of disadvantaged children, in order to close 

the gap between this group and their peers. 

 

For children who have qualified for free school meals at any point in the past six 

years, the school receives £1320 for each of these children. 

 

For children who have been looked after under local authority care [LAC] or 

have previously been looked after under local authority care [PLAC], the school 

receives a premium of £2300. 

 

For children who have a parent in the Armed Forces, the school receives £300 

for each of these children. 

 

If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium Funding at Lindridge Primary you are also 

entitled to… 

 
Support with initial uniform purchases 

Residential Visits at initially 50% of the cost 

Educational Visits at initially 50% of the cost 

Priority places at our school breakfast club at 40% discount 

Priority places at our after school clubs at 40% discount 

Free milk 

Peripatetic music tuition with Severn Arts at 50% discount 

4 structured conversation meetings a year with your child’s class teacher 

Some children are entitled to free school meals [FSM] 

 

Your child will also receive additional support in school according to their social, emotional, 

academic and educational needs, to overcome any potential barriers to learning. All information 

shared with the school will be treated with the utmost sensitivity and confidentiality 
. 

For more information please see… 

 

http://www.theschoolrun.com/pupil-premium-explained 

Please email Mrs Greenow-Langford if you have any questions 

head@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk 


